
 
 
 
 

 
 

Cirencester Dyslexia Support Group  

(for Parents and Carers) 

 

Free of charge - Professionally led  

 

This first meeting will focus on the SEN Reform and how you 

can get the most for your child with dyslexia at school.  

 

Friday 23rd January 2015 12:30 - 1:30 pm  

at Cirencester Dyslexia Centre  

 

Registration is essential due to limited places at 

enquiries@overcomingbarriers.co.uk   

 

Cirencester Dyslexia Centre is a not for profit business. 

42a Cricklade Street, Cirencester, Glos  GL7 1JH.  

 

      With support from 'Carers Gloucestershire'  
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